Roberts, Jenny

CARDRONA VALLEY RESIDENTS & RATEPAYERS SOCIETY
WANAKA/UPPER CLUTHA

Would you like to comment on any other aspect of this draft 10 Year Plan?

Submission to the QLDC 10 Year Plan 2015 - 2025 - from CVRRS The residents and ratepayers of Cardrona wish to
request an allocation of funds for the purchase of land to be used as a public space in the Cardrona Village. There
was QLDC funding allocated in 2009 for a Village Green in Cardrona. This funding was surrendered in the 2012 Long
Term Plan. In 2014 QLDC approved the use of the Wanaka Reserve Fund to purchase a section from the Public

Trust for the purpose of creating a Village Green however a purchase was not completed. We understand there are

a number of sections across the road from the Cardrona Hotel that would be available for purchase - one of these
would be appropriate for a Village Green. In the long term the proposed cycle track from Wanaka to Cardrona will end
in the village between the river and the hotel. This will require an area for dismounting and parking of bikes. Currently
the only public space in this area of Cardrona is the road verge. Cardrona Valley Residents & Ratepayers Society
request that QLDC purchase one of the available sections opposite the Cardrona Hotel to be used as a public space/
village green. This submission is a request for funds to complete the Cardrona streetscape lighting commenced

by QLDC in 2013 and partly completed in 2014. QLDC implemented a design that included 22 lamp columns. All
allocated funds were spent on just 12 columns (although the inground tubes and power cabling for all 22 are installed)
It would be desirable to finish this project by installing the final 10 columns at a cost (in 2013) of $ 4,333 (excl GST)
each. Total funds requested $ 43,330 (excl GST)
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